
ATTENTION HEATHERBROOK RESIDENTS - PARKING DURING PAVING 
 
 
As paving is occurring this week all residents (and their guests) are reminded that there will 
little to no guest parking available.  Actual paving is to occur Friday, August 3rd, weather 
permitting. 
 
If you have more cars than will fit on your property (garage and driveway) then you will have to 
find alternate parking for your vehicle, within the rules of Valley Ponds.  Please do not attempt 
to park in another community. 
 
One area to consider is the Valley Ponds parking area adjacent to the pool.  It is marked below 
and is Valley Ponds property. 
 
Please note that the parking just in front of the clubhouse is 50% owned by Brittney Condo 
Association and 50% by Valley Ponds and is used for those going to the pool.  This is NOT AN 
AREA for overflow parking (marked as X ) 
 

 
 
It is also legal to park along Valley Ponds Drive, however, this should not occur at an 
intersection.  This roadway is regulated by the township, not the HOAs. 
 
These are merely suggestions, should you have to relocate a vehicle.  Each resident is 
responsible to execute their own plan. 


